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Ms. Sandra Simon,
Chairman
Avon Industries,

Dear Ms. Simon,

I am writing this letter to give you my notice regarding early retirement from my position of General Manager- Sales with Avon Industries,. Although, my work experience with your company had been memorable and enriching. But, I have made this decision to retire early, because my family is settled in Mexico and I am living here alone in Germany. So I just have realized that life is too short to live.

I have been working with this company for 20 years and have handled many important projects. No doubt, my tenure with this company is memorable and peaceful. I am feeling very excited, happy and wild on my retirement.

If any of my assistance needed, you can contact me at 123-456-7890
Wish you good fortune and success to Avon Industries.

Warm Regards
Ms. Judy Fowler 
General Manager- Sales
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